
 
 

Be the LIGHT  
November is the time of year when we focus on stewardship—that is, taking the time to consider 
the gifts God has blessed each of us with and how we might, in turn, bless others with our gifts. The 
theme of our 2025 Stewardship Campaign is Be the LIGHT.  

We are God’s light in our community, with: 

• Love – Guiding every action with love  
• Inspiration – Sparking creativity and new ideas in faith 
• Guidance – Offering wisdom and support on life's journey 
• Hospitality – Creating a warm and welcoming environment 
• Trust – Building relationships rooted in trust and faith 

For three Sundays in November, we’ll highlight how we’ve shone God’s light into the lives of our 
church family and community in the past year, what we’re currently doing, and a vision of how we 
want to shine that light in the future.  

Please look for more information in the mail, listen to stories you will hear, and prayerfully consider 
how you can help Catalina Be the LIGHT by making a financial commitment for 2025.  

 


